
News from the office...  

Wow November went by fast! The 
holidays are coming and going! De-
cember will be a very fun time for all 
of us at NPA. We can’t wait to deco-
rate our classrooms and your homes 

with all of our fun holiday projects. 
We made our goal for the book fair. 
Thank you too all who bought or do-
nated books! Please everyone be 

safe this holiday season and during 
your travels. 

PARENTS: It is very important for 
you to sign your children in and out 

using your Pro-Care fingerprint daily. 
 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA clos-
es at 5:30. A late pick up fee will be 
applied to those who pick up after 

5:30. The fee is $3/min. Also, for eve-
ry family you bring to NPA you get a 

$100.00 referral credit to your ac-
count!!  

 

Thank you for all your cooperation 
and support.  
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Important Dates  
December 3-7: Clothing Drive for St. 

Matthew’s House 
 

December 14: Holiday program and 
trim a tree. 

 
Santa visit to NPA, TBA. 

 
December 24, 2018-January 1, 2019: 

No VPK (Winter Break) 
 

December 24 & 25, 2018: NPA closed! 
Merry Christmas. 

 
December 31, 2018: NPA closed! New 

Years Eve. 
 

January 1, 2019: NPA closed! Happy 
New Year. 

 
 



  

Turning 2 
Mason D 12/6 

 

 

December 

Birthday’s 
 

 

 

 

Turning 5 
Nathan P 12/8 

Matthew C 12/13 

Destin G 12/5  

 

 

Ms. Janet 12/4 

 

 

 

 

Turning 4 
Ranin S 12/9 

Stella R 12/14 

Antonella L 12/24 



INFANT NEWS 

Happy Holidays!  

Wow! The Holiday’s are upon 
us. The infant room would like 

to wish Aleigh a Happy 1st 

Birthday on Dec 6th and wel-

come Mason P to our class. 

Please remember to read to 

your child every night. 

Don’t forget to label all your 
child’s belongings 

-Ms. Ivy  

 

ONES NEWS 

We would like to start off this month 

welcoming a new friend Mason D 

to our class and wishing him a very 

Happy Birthday this month.  

The theme for December will be 

celebrating Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, 

Christmas and New Years. Letters 

will be A-P. colors, green/red. 

Also, please keep reading every 

night to your child . 

Don’t forget that we need family 
pictures for our family board. 

 -Ms. Yudy 

TWOS NEWS 

As 2018 comes  to an end, I  look 

back at all the memories we have 

shared together, and I'm so blessed 

to have your children brighten my 

mood every day!  

This month we will be discussing 

Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanza, and 

New Year’s.  
We are going to make sure ,we leave 

with a BANG! 

Our colors to focus on are green/red. 

NPA will be closed on the 24th and 

25th, also on the 31st. Happy Holi-

days to all! 

-Ms, Marissa 



THREES NEWS 

Welcome December! 

During this month we will be studying 

Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, Christmas, and 

New Years. 

 Our number focus will be a review of 

0-10, letters Aa-Pp, shapes, cone, and 

star. The threes would like to say Happy 

Birthday to Antonella L 12/24, and Stella 

R 12/14. We will be having our class 

Christmas party on December 21st. No-

tices about the party will be out soon . 

Ms. Danielle 

VPK A & B NEWS 

During December, our Primary focus will be 

learning about the winter holidays around 

the world. There will be a holiday program 

on December 14th from 11:30 –12:00. We 

are in the midst of a clothing drive for the 

benefit of St. Matthews. The last day of VPK 

for this year will be December 21st. VPK will 

resume on January 2, 2019. 

VPK Teacher’s 


